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LA QUINTA HOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

August 1, 2014 

Board members present:  Dan Hann, Sam Pepper, Brenda Cutsforth  

                                         Jacque Hann / Accountant 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m. 

A concern expressed by a homeowner about the pool being scheduled on two consecutive days 
which made it difficult for them to use the pool was the reason for the meeting. 

The LQ Board reviewed the two events that were scheduled and determined that there was 
adequate time for residents to use the pool before and after the events.  Sam Pepper said that 
he reviewed the calendars for the past couple of years and found a few instances where the 
pool had back to back days scheduled and that there had been no complaints or concerns 
expressed. 

The LQ Board also reviewed the Clubhouse and Pools rules and determined that the events 
were within the rules. 

Brenda Cutsforth Motioned to the leave the Clubhouse and Pool rules as written.  Sam Pepper 
seconded and the Motion passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:15 PM 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Jacque Hann for Brenda Cutsforth 

 

 

 

 


